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Fcbruary 21,2021

City of Carmel by the Sea

Ladies and Gentlepersons:

I have lived in Carmel since the mid 1980's, and I have served the City in various capacities,
including the Carmel City Council, and as a deputy City Attorney. I am also currently on several
Boards which work to make Carmel a better place, including the Chamber of Commerce, Carmel
Rotary, and Pac Rep,

With regard to PAC REP, it has been my observation that traflic on Monte Verde has graduallv
increascd over the years, and that the speed ofcars operating on Monte Verdc Street, especially in
the vicinit"v ofthe Golden Bough Theater, has increased to the point that the lives ofchildren and
seniors could be endangered.

I am arvare that a neighbor ofthe Golden Bough, Carl lverson, has a warning sign which warns
motorists to exercise "caution" on account of 'Children at Play." Carl has offered to donate that
sign to the City, and he believes-as to l-that his sign would be a first step to remind motorists of
the need to exercise restraint as they drive in the vicinig'of the Golden llough.

Thank you for your consideration ofsuch a sign on Monte Verde Street.

Gerard A. Rose

cc: Carl lverson

Respectfulll'.'
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